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LANGSTONE HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO. 01 OF 2025 

 
 

Diving Operations on Langstone Harbour Ferry Pontoon 
 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that diving operations will take place on the Hayling Ferry pontoon 

intermittently from Thursday 6th February until 10th March 2025 or this notice is cancelled. 

 

The work will be coordinated with the Hayling Ferry so that there is no disruption to scheduled 

services.   

 

To ensure the safety of divers at all times, the Master of any other vessel wishing to use the 

pontoon during this period, including the fuel berth should contact the harbour office in 

advance. 

 

Diving operations will take place during the day between 0900 and 1700 

and will be indicated by Code Flag Alpha when divers are in the water.  

 

 

Vessels are requested to reduce their wash in the vicinity of pontoons for 

the duration of these works - Code Flags Romeo Yankee. 

 

 

If required, a harbour patrol vessel may also be alongside the 

pontoons and may be contacted for further information on VHF 

Ch 68. 

 

 

 

Cancel this notice on completion of diving operations 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the Masters or persons in 

charge of their vessels or craft.

 

 

B Johnson, Harbour Manager 

 

Harbour Office, Ferry Road,  

Hayling Island, Hampshire, PO11 0DG           6
th  

February 2025 
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